
From:  Lindse Fletcher <lindsefletcher@gmail.com>

Sent time:  08/12/2020 12:02:45 PM

To:  Councilmember Mitch O'Farrell <councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org>; mindy.nguyen@lacity.org; mitch.ofarrell@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project
 

I know that the public comment section has closed, but I was not aware of this project until today. 

I am writing to oppose this project as it will obstruct views of the city for residents who do not live in high rise buildings. 

Hollywood was never designed or intended to have buildings taller than Capital Records. 
The original design plan states this. Capital records is a focal point of our skyline and these luxury apartments will detract from the
beauty of our city. As well as create more cement high rises that only rich people can afford. 

Please stop running the skyline and turning our city into a concrete jungle. 
Preserve our skyline, preserve the original Hollywood City Plan and stop being ran by greed. 

Lindse Fletcher 
District 13 resident 
6036 Romaine Street 
352-598-8935 


